
 

 

IEEE Bombay Section 

 
 

Story board writing competition for a short video 

 

***** ₹25,000/- worth prizes to be won!!! ***** 
 
 
The IEEE (The Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers) was formed on January 1, 
1963 by the merger of the American Institute of Electrical Engineers (AIEE), which was 
formed in 1884 and the Institute of Radio Engineers (IRE) which was established in 1912. 
Over the decades that followed, the social roles of the technologies under IEEE’s aegis 
continued to spread across the world and reach into more and more areas of people's lives. 
Currently IEEE has 430,000 enrolled members, second largest being from India. 
 
IEEE Bombay Section was formed on July 13, 1976 with Maharashtra, Goa, Madhya Pradesh, 
Chhattisgarh and Diu & Daman and Gujarat state (now Gujarat section) being its territory. 
Since then, the Section has been spearheading a large number of technical programmes and 
activities, such as organising conferences, workshops, industrial outreach programmes, skill 
and knowledge enhancement programmes, to name a few. Based on its strong pillars of 
commitment to the society at large, it engages itself actively to the students, researchers, 
academics and industrialists.  The Section and its member had won laurels for their highest 
level of relevance to the society. 
 
In order to reach out to the local community, It was decided to make a short video, 
highlighting the Section's history, its activities, vision, its membership values as well as 
activities of its societies and affinity groups. The video will be of about 5-6 minutes in 
duration and is expected to be based on brief interviews with the Section members and 
other dignitaries, photographs of its past events, graphics, animation and some statistics. 
 
Interesting story boards for the short film are invited from IEEE student (individual or 
groups) community. The story board must cover all the aspects mentioned above and 
incorporate creativity making the film highly interesting. The material used for the story 
board must be based on factual information from internet in general and Bombay Section's 
webpage (http://ieeebombay.org/) in particular. 
 
The two chosen best entries which will be decided by an eminent panel of judges, will be 

awarded ₹15,000/- and ₹10,000/-  along with certificates of merit. The panel's decision is 

final. 
 
Entries must be sent by email to videochallenge@ieeebombay.org along with a scanned 
copy of the student's school/college identity card. Last date for receiving the entries is now 
extended to December 31, 2014. Hurry. 
 
 


